) DEPARTAMENTO DE SALUD

PROGRAMA MEDICAID

PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
CYBER SECURITY SERVICES RFP
2023-PRMP-CSS-005

On October 26, 2023, the Puerto Rico Medicaid Program (PRMP) issued the Cyber
Security Services Request for Proposal, 2023-PRMP-CSS-005, to procure a solution
for Medicaid offices. Due to unforeseen circumstances, PRMP has decided to
cancel the convocation.

Any further determination with this request for proposal will be published in a
following public announcement. PRMP wishes to thank those entities that
expressed interest in this initiative.
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